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PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

CEJA – JSCA
Santiago, Chile, November 2007
Ambassador Rodolfo Gil
Chair
Permanent Council of the OAS
Washington, D.C.
Excellency:

I have the honor to address you regarding the upcoming meeting of the Permanent Council you chair, to be held on Friday, December 7, in Washington, D.C. The Justice Studies Center of the Americas would much appreciate the opportunity to be present at some point in the meeting to introduce the Third Report on Justice in the Americas and to provide advance notice of our activities and work plans in 2008.

In line with the suggestion made last January at OAS headquarters regarding more frequent contact with the PC, this would be in addition to next year’s annual report of the JSCA to the CAJP, prior to the 2008 regular session of the General Assembly.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

JUAN ENRIQUE VARGAS VIANCOS
[image: image3.png]e




Executive Director
�EMBED Word.Picture.8���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP19181E06�








PAGE  
3

_1257770924.doc



PERMANENT COUNCIL



